
 
 
 
 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 
 
 
Common Council members of the City of Whitewater,   Community Development Authority 
members and Whitewater University Technology Park Board members have been invited to 
attend an announcement ceremony on Tuesday, February 5, 2013, beginning at 10:15 a.m. at the 
Whitewater Innovation Center, 1221 Innovation Drive, Whitewater, Wisconsin.   Wisconsin 
Governor Scott Walker will be in attendance.  It is highly likely that a quorum of Council 
members, CDA members and/or University Technology Park Board members will be in 
attendance at this presentation.  Notice is being provided to inform the public of this gathering, 
and to confirm that there is no plan to conduct any city business during this meeting.   
 
      Michele R. Smith, City Clerk 
 
 


